
 
 

Enfield NAS Play Sessions 
in memory of John Bowden Baker 

at 
Walker Primary School 

The Green, Waterfall Road 
Southgate, London N14 7EG 

 
Enfield NAS would like to invite you with your autistic child/children and their siblings to an 
autism-friendly play session on the following dates: 
 

Sunday 28th April 2024 
Sunday 26th May 2024 
Sunday 30th June 2024 
Sunday 28th July 2024 

Sunday 25th August 2024 
Sunday 29th September 2024 

Sunday 27th October 2024 
 

Times: 1.30-3.30pm 
 
Welcome to two hours of autism-friendly family fun! This is a chance for children of all ages 
to play, and parents/carers to relax and meet with other parents/carers. Art materials and 
board games will be provided inside and outside there is an extensive secure playground 
with a variety of different pieces of play equipment for children to enjoy. We will also make 
sure there is a quieter area to escape to if needed. 
 

This is a play session organised exclusively for children with autism and their siblings. 
Parents/carers must stay on site with their children at all times and are responsible for 
their own children at all times. 
 
There is no need to book – just come along. No entry fee is charged but if you would like to 
make a donation to cover some of the costs then pop something in our collection box – 
donations are always gratefully received! Please feel free to bring your own healthy snacks – 
we will provide tea, coffee and soft drinks. 
 
There is no on-site parking available at Walker School, but there is a public car park next 
door which may have spaces and plenty of parking in the streets near the school. Several 
buses (229, 121, 298, W6) stop at The Green, close to the school, and Southgate Tube 
Station is approx. 10 mins walk away. 
 
Please take note that dogs are not permitted on site. 
 
For more information regarding the play sessions please email: emma@enfieldnas.org.uk 
 


